
 
 

Amendments to DUCKtours Route due to 
Police Security Operations at National Gallery 

 
 
Dear Guests, 
 
To facilitate the above Police Security Operations at National Gallery 
Singapore on 1st June, please note that there will be road closures around 
the vicinity. 

 
Congestions are expected and tours will be re-routed. There will be 
delay during this period and we seek your understanding & patience in 
this matter.  
 
For live updates & enquiries, please speak to our ground crew or call our 
hotline at +65 6338 6877 or WhatsApp us at +65 9321 7400.  
 
 
The Singapore DUCKtours Team 

Tours Affected Stops Affected Time Affected 

DUCKtours 

Land Tour – No access to Padang &  

Civic District, DUCK will return to Suntec 

via War Memorial Park 

 
 

Water Tour – Not Affected 

1st June [Sat],  

1000hrs – 1900hrs 


